
 

TO:   ALL HOUSING AUTHORITY TENANTS 

DATE:  MAY 1, 2024 

FROM:  VANESSA L. ROCKOVICH, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

SUBJECT:  GRIEVANCE PROCEDURE POLICY 

 

The Housing Authority of the City of Meadville proposes to adopt a 

Grievance Procedure Policy.  The policy will be made available on the 

housing authority’s website (www.meadvillehousing.org) before close of 

business Monday, May 6, 2024.  Tenants may request a hard copy by 

contacting their managers.  Written comments must be received before 

12:00 p.m. on Monday, June 10, 2023.  The proposed Grievance Procedure 

Policy will be presented to the board for approval at the Regular Meeting 

on June 12, 2024.  
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